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OUR MISSION 

At Knox Presbyterian Church, 

we seek to glorify the Lord Jesus Christ 

and be led by the Holy Spirit, 

in worship, in daily life, and in serving God 

as we serve our community and beyond 
 

Knox Presbyterian Church, Box 56 Thedford ON N0M 2N0 
www.kpcthedford.com 

Pastor: Rev. Dr. Christine O’Reilly  
519-243-3862 (home/office) 

519-476-4086 (cell)                        corly@execulink.com 
Musicians:  C. Minielly, B. Fuller, M. Parker, H. Hayter,  

J. Thachuk,  J. Stewardson, C. O’Reilly 

 

       
               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, July 3, 2016 

 



 One Another 

* please stand as you are able 
 

THE CHURCH GATHERS 
Welcome, Announcements, Greeting 
 

We Prepare to Worship…in story     
We Prepare to Worship…in song  

“How Great is Our God” (Tomlin)  “Koinonia” (McKay) 
 

We Prepare to Worship…in prayer the Bible is carried in 
 

TO WORSHIP GOD 
 

Call to Worship     (from Psalm 106:1,48) 

One: Praise the LORD! 
         Give thanks to the LORD, for He is good! 
         God’s faithful love endures forever. 
ALL: Praise the LORD, the God of Israel, 
        who lives from everlasting to everlasting! 
        Let all the people say, “Amen!” Praise the LORD! 
 
* Response           “Speak , O Lord” v.1,3                (Getty)                     
 

*Prayer of Approach, Confession; The Lord’s Prayer  
Good News of God’s Mercy and Grace 
 

     *Hymn of Praise              “Fairest Lord Jesus”        (Traditional) 
 

We Profess What We Believe    The Apostles’ Creed 
 

 

GOD SPEAKS TO US 
Children’s Time     
*Song                   “You Shall Love the Lord Your God”    
 

We Prepare to Hear God’s Word     
 

Scripture          from I John 4, I Corinthians 13, John 13 (insert) 

Message                      
 

WE RESPOND IN FAITH  
Hymn                                “Koinonia”                       (McKay)  
Prayers of the People 
Offering and Dedication 
              
WITH GRATEFUL HEARTS, WE GO TO SERVE 
Hymn                        “Oh How Good It Is”              (Getty)   

We are Encouraged and Blessed by God   
Benediction                “Go Now in Peace” 

 
 



EXTRA PLACE AT THE TABLE for JULY 

Household cleaning 

dish soap, laundry soap, hand soap 

window cleaner, bathroom cleaner, kitchen cleaner 

paper towels, floor cleaner  

REMINDER: 

WE need PURE apple juice boxes for VBC! 

please start collecting! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 

GOOD MORNING! WELCOME!  
Hi there! We’re glad you’re here today! If it’s your first time, 
or first time in a long time, or you’re here all the time, we 
hope you’ll be encouraged: to think, to explore, to believe, 
to become, to take a step on the journey of life and faith 
with greater hope and a deeper desire to serve. You’ll find 
more about worship on the next page – if you have any 
questions, please ask the person who greeted you at the 
door! At KPC, you are among friends…God’s grace and love 
abide…so come as you are, and come to know something 
about the life and love of Jesus and the presence of God’s 
Spirit with us always and everywhere!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We continue our sermon series today:  “One Another”
We will look at what the New Testament teaches us about 
“One Another” …how we are to live with one another in  

life, at home, as a church family. This series of very practical 
messages concludes today with another“One Another”  

word: a word we say all the time about all kinds of 

things…but what does it really mean? and look like? and 
how do we as a church one another? 

 



A Word About Worship…. 
You are welcome here. Really. You are 
among friendly people who care, who 
aren’t perfect, but are on a journey of 
faith. If You are a guest, we don’t expect 

You to give an offering; if You wish to do so, we’re grateful.  
Join us for refreshments downstairs after worship. We hope 
You are blessed by being here, and that You’ll come again! 

 
KID CONNECTION welcomes all children! 
Come up front for the children’s time; 
parents welcome, too! Then join the group 
and head downstairs after the children’s 

song. Children will rejoin us for the closing song. Feel free to 
accompany Your child downstairs and then return for the 
message once they are settled. NURSERY ministry for those 
under school age is available downstairs as well. 
 

Washrooms are at the back entry and in the downstairs 
hall; baby change stations are located in the back entry  
washroom and just off the front entryway.  
 

We have hearing assistance devices 
available. Just ask a greeter or the staff at 
the sound booth at the back.  
 

Please join us for refreshments and conversation following 
worship! Head downstairs after the service – You’ll be 
welcome! Orange juice and bottled water are available on 
the back table by the front entry door.  
 
 

Hospitality is important to everyone 

who comes to KPC!  

As one wise pastor said, “On Sunday 

morning at church, greet Your friends 

and visit with the visitors!”  

Please sign up to serve in this 

ministry…as a children’s greeter, nursery care, Youth group 

snack provider…thank You!  
 

This Week: 

Greeters: Lorraine Warnock & Ruth Hughes, 

                 Tom & Jenny Sangster 

Children’s Greeter: Mary Turner 

Nursery Ministry:   

 

 

www.kpcthedford.com 

 
 

 



 

“WE THE BRAVE” SEPTEMBER 10, 2016 

“We The Brave” is an evening event for women and girls, hosted in 
churches and homes across Canada. This is not Your average 

women’s event! Prepare to be inspired, uplifted and encouraged 
by hope-filled songs and stories, laughter and community. In an 
intimate setting, we’ll discover together as women what it really 
means to be brave and how we can live authentically, fully and 

without fear. We’ll hope and we’ll dream and we’ll learn the art of 
brave and the art of freedom. For girls and women, grade 7 and 

up. $25 which will include food and the evening event. Limited to 
60 participants. Ticket sales ON NOW! You may purchase them 

before or after church from Brenda Stewardson or by contacting 
Pastor Chris on Facebook, email (corly@execulink.com) or phone 

(519-243-3862). 

Find out more here: http://www.shewhoisbraveisfree.com 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunday   after worship Lemonade on the Lawn 
Saturday      7.00 p.m. Migrant Worker’s Ministry 

Sunday      9.30 a.m.  Worship & KIDS CHURCH! 
 

 
Pastor Chris begins holidays next week. Pastoral care 
concerns will be covered by Dianne Rice and the elders; 
emergencies to Pastor Chris. 
 
Worship will continue, as usual – and you’ll be glad you 
came to worship God at KPC! 

July 10 Dianne Rice preaching  
   July 17 and 24 Alex Craig preaching 

July 31 Country Gospel Jamboree service here at Knox!     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
* VACATION BIBLE CAMP “CAVE QUEST”  
August 22 – 26  Mark Your calendar! 
Registration is OPEN now! Forms 
available here and at Don Johnson 
insurance, or online. Contact peggy 
Smith endoftheline@execulink.com for 
more details. 
 
* Community Gospel jamboree service 
July 31 at KPC 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

KIDS SUMMER PROGRAM 
 

We have staff in place to offer a summer 
program for local kids, Tuesdays and 
Thursdays, starting July 12. This program has 
been well received the last two years, and 
offers safe, fun activities for kids grade 1-3: 
9.30 -12 noon, and grades 4-6:  1.30 – 4.00. 
We would like to have someone from our 
church family drop in during the day, just to 
be a support to the leaders. You need not stay 
long at all – just ‘check in’ and make sure all is 
well. Volunteers for this are appreciated – you 
may do one day with two visits, or choose a 
morning or an afternoon. Sign up list will go 
around today. Thank you! 
 

 



Sunday August 7  

Knox Golf Day 

Sandhills Golf Course 

1.45 p.m. start; scramble format 

9 holes with cart and BBQ $35 per 

person 

BBQ only: $10 

 

BBQ will be hosted by Henry and Lily Jamrozinski 

All welcome! Guests welcome! 

sign up lists at each door. 

Contact Gary Brown for more information 

gbrown003@gmail.com 

 

FOREST FALL FAIR FUNDRAISER 

 
KPC has been invited to earn some funds by serving at 

the gates at the Forest Fall Fair this year. The more 
people, the shorter the shifts. You can have some fun and 

earn some funding for our church! We’ll start signing 
people up next month – please consider if you could help 

– even for one hour! 
Fri September 23- Sun September 25 
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August 22-26 

As always, your help at VBC is needed and appreciated! 
You can make the difference in the life of a child – 

so prayerfully consider volunteering! 
We need crew leaders (caring for a small group of 5 

children), opening day ‘runners’, set up, take down help, 
occasional helpers, prayer warriors. 
Donations are always welcome, too! 

 
Please contact Peggy Smith  

endoftheline@execulink.com 
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